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UNITED STATES+ .' h* *

[,' i NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
j REGION 1C r

631 PARK AVENUE
,d,4 KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

Docket No. 50-293 AUS i4 W

Boston Edison Company M/C Nuclear
ATTN: Mr. G. Carl Andognini

Manager, Nuclear Operations
Department

800 Boylston Street
Boston, Massachusetts 01299

Gentlemen:

Subject: Request for Extension of Time for Reply to Enforcement Letter
(Health Physics Appraisal), Inspection 50-293/80-05

This refers to your letter dated August 8,1980, in response to our
letter dated July 22, 1980.

Your request for an extension of the response due date until August 27,
1980 is hereby granted.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h W '|' 6[ne,'se e..a e
Bo e H. Grier.

' Director

cc: P. J. McGuire, Pilgrim Station Manager
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